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Text of the letter dated 12.12.2015 of Selvi J Jayalalithaa, 

Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu addressed to  

Shri  Akhilesh Yadav, Hon’ble Chief Minister of  Uttar Pradesh, 

Lucknow.  

 “Thank you for your generous contribution of Rs.25 crores 

to the Tamil Nadu Chief Minister’s Relief Fund, towards the flood 

relief operations in Tamil Nadu. My Government is ceaselessly 

working to ensure that  normalcy is restored at the earliest in the 

affected districts.  

 I wholeheartedly thank you for your magnanimous 

gesture.” 

                                     ***** 
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